From: Robert Pittman

To: City Council
Subject: public comment agenda item, 145 re zone
Date: Monday, September 26, 2016 12:20:23 PM

Dear city council,

Councilman Will is not representing our community. Mr.Hall is very
eager to rezone lower Ridgecrest like he was for the 185th
neighborhood. He talks of community sacrifice for transit development,
but he and his wife live by themselves far from any potential rezone

in Richmond Beach in a palatial 2890 square foot home on a quiet
culdesac. He has appealed his property taxes 3 times, and pays about
the same as | do for a home half his size. He does not represent our
community. He is fine with sacrificing neighborhoods, just not his
own.

And Councilman Keith McGlashan should recuse himself from any rezone
vote since he became a realtor during the rezoning process. We
shouldn't let a fox vote to rezone the chicken coop.

Rebecca Pittman


mailto:rpittman7070@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

